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NOTES 

At the recent meetings a t Atlantic City, the following officers were among 
those elected by the organizations named: The American Association for the 
Advancement of Science, President, Professor Henry N. Russell of Princeton, 
Permanent Secretary, Professor Henry B. Ward of Illinois, Chairman of Sec­
tion A, Professor C. N. Moore, Secretary of Section A, Professor E. R, Hed-
rick; American Mathematical Society, President, Professor A. B. Coble, Vice-
President, Professor J. W. Alexander, Associate Secretary, Professor J. R. 
Kine (to replace Professor Tomlinson Fort) , Members of the Council, Pro­
fessor G. D. Birkhoff, G. A. Bliss, L. M. Graves, Einar Hille, G. Y. Rainich; 
Mathematical Association of America, President, Professor Arnold Dresden» 
Vice-Presidents, Professors A. A. Bennett and E. B. Stouffer, Members of the 
Board of Trustees, Professors B. F . Finkel, W. L. Hart , E. V. Huntington, and 
E. J . Moulton. 

Among the foreign scientists who have accepted the invitation of the Cen­
tury of Progress Exposition for the scientific meetings to be held a t Chicago 
during the week beginning June 19 are Professors Lipót Fejér of the Univer­
sity of Budapest and Tullio Levi-Civita of the University of Rome. Their lec­
tures will be given before a meeting of this Society to be held during that 
week. Other scientists from abroad who have accepted invitations are listed in 
the issue of Science for November 25, 1932. 

The Optical Society of America has transferred to the American Inst i tute 
of Physics the publication of the Review of Scientific Instruments. The Insti­
tu te will expand this journal, adding a section of Physics News and Views, and 
will coordinate it with the entire list of its publications. Among the other 
journals now published by the American Insti tute of Physics is the Reviews 
of Modern Physics. The Inst i tute offers this journal to members of the Ameri­
can Mathematical Society at the special rate of three dollars a year, instead of 
the usual four dollars. 

The Inst i tute of International Education has just issued the fourth edition 
of a publication listing fellowships and scholarships tha t are available to 
American students for foreign study under various auspices. Copies may be 
obtained from the Institute, 2 West 45th Street, New York City. 

The Warsaw Society of Sciences and Letters (Towarzystwo Naukowe 
Warszawskie) celebrated, in November, 1932, the twenty-fifth anniversary of 
its foundation and a t the same time the one hundredth anniversary of the 
suppression of its predecessor, the Philomathic Society (Towarzystwo Przy-
jaciol Nauk). The latter Society was founded in 1800 and suppressed by the 
Russian government in 1832. 

The following officers and new members of the Council of the London 
Mathematical Society have been elected for the session 1932-33: President, 
Professor A. C. Dixon; Vice-Presidents, Professors S. Chapman and H. Levy, 


